
Can I receive an exemption or a fee waiver 
for my NZ vetting request fees?

Yes

No

Yes

Your organisation will receive an 
exemption from paying your 

NZ vetting request fees.

Note: If you submit 21 or more vetting 
requests, there will be no exemption. 
You will need to pay for ALL of your 

NZ vetting request fees 
(including the first 20).

Will your organisation submit
20 or fewer vetting requests in a year? 

(1 July to 30 June)

Will you suffer from extreme financial 
hardship if you have to pay your 

NZ vetting request fees?

Are you facing significant adverse effects 
owing to exceptional circumstances? 

Yes

Yes

No

No

You may apply for a fee waiver for 
extreme financial hardship. 

Note: Our decision guidelines are 
in the Police Vetting Service 

cost recovery guide. 

You may apply for a fee waiver for 
exceptional circumstances. 

You will receive a fee waiver for all 
of your NZ vetting requests.

This means you won’t have to pay for 
your NZ vetting requests. 

Are you a registered charity and have you 
given us your charity registration number?

You cannot receive an exemption or a 
fee waiver for your NZ vetting fees.

You will need to pay your NZ fees. 

No



Should I apply for a fee waiver 
for extreme financial hardship?

No

Yes

NoDo you anticipate submitting approximately 
100 or more vetting requests in a year? 

Do you receive ANY government funding?

No

Yes

Yes

Although you can apply for an extreme 
financial hardship waiver, you are 

unlikely to be successful.

Would paying for your vetting requests 
likely result in you facing business failure, 

insolvency or bankruptcy? 

You can apply for this waiver. 
Go to the Forms and guides section 
of our website for an application form. 

Note: This is a discretionary waiver. 
We will assess your application based 

on the information that you provide. 
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